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Upgraded Chemistry Lab and Stockroom 

Our General Chemistry/Inorganic Chemistry/Analytical and Physical Chemistry Lab SCI 3105 is in full 
operation since September 7, 2018. Also, the Stock Room work has been completed. Faculty has started 
teaching all the labs as scheduled in SCI 3105. All of the work has been completed except for some work 
by the inspector.  All of the corroded ducts and all of the snorkels has been replaced with new ones. The 
system is not efficient yet. There is more work to do on the fan speed. If you have any problems, please 
bring it to Carolyn and Dr. Mandjiny’s attention. 
Let us take a minute and appreciate both Carolyn and Hope to make this happened. Thanks to Dr. 
Frederick for all the administration effort. 
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Hurricane Florence 

Once again many people in our community are left with damaged homes, destroyed businesses and 
uncertain livelihoods from the effects of Hurricane Florence.  Let’s remember those (faculty, staff, 
students, and the community) who are hurting and experiencing unimaginable losses.  Let’s reach out 
and help those in need. 
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